On Monday, January 7, 2019, 10:10:04 a.m. PST, azad ali <kaurlaylan@yahoo.com> wrote:


it will be my pleasure

On Monday, January 7, 2019, 3:25:47 a.m. PST, Fatih Tuna <fatihtuna123@gmail.com> wrote:


Dear Dr. Othman Ali,

We would like to thank you for your participation to 3. International Security Symposium that was organized under the title of "From Eastern Mediterranean to the Persian Gulf Crises and Order". Turkish National Police Academy will prepare a symposium report. Therefore, would you please kindly send the full text of your abstract in article format before January 20, 2019, to this e-mail address.

Truly,

Yours,

Fatih Tuna 
Research Assistant

Turkish National Police Academy
Institute for Security Studies
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